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New Chamber members

Joining the Chamber of Commerce in January were, from left, Jack Wendell of Cannon
Cars, AZ; Maria Perreault and Carole Groux, both representatives of the Fountain
Hills Coalition, and Micky Parker, Prudential Arizona Properties. Standing on right
is Dwight Johnson, also a Fountain Hills Coalition member.






